
1

Kerstin Abrahamsson

Från: le hoai Thu <thule200585@gmail.com>
Skickat: den 21 april 2021 03:18
Till: Anna Jannesson
Kopia: subbagianiaa507@gmail.com; Ami Rahmawati; zaanisch@gmail.com; ASEANSAI 

Secretariat; Ngoc Nguyen Thi Be; Nguyen Thi Be Ngoc; HÀ MINH TUẤN; Tran Kim 
Loc; Matilda Jonung; Dag Levin-Sparr

Ämne: Re: Regarding the development of ASEANSAI SP 2022-2025_Survey questionaire
Bifogade filer: (20-4)ASEANSAI SP QUESTIONNAIRE SUMMARY & SWOT ANALYSIS.docx

Dear Colleagues, 
First of all, we would like to sincerely apologize for not informing you about some changes in our timeline under the 
action plan for the ASEANSAI SP development. 
Due to several internal procedures, we have to change the date of organizing the SPC meeting in this regard, which 
is expected to organize in the Middle of May 2021. 
Currently, based on the responses of all ASEANSAI members to the recent survey questionnaire, the SAV has 
produced a consolidated report on needs assessment and SWOT analysis which is strongly believed a valuable 
material supplying inputs for the next steps – drafting the new SP.  
A new point in this report compared with the previous ones, is that the SAV would like to provide other members 
with our opinions in the form of some simple recommendations we made through our scrutiny over the valuable 
opinions and ideas of the member SAIs and our own analysis.  
We are looking forward to seeking your comments and ideas contributed to the report (enclosed herewith) by 30 
April 2021 so that we can proceed with the next steps. 
Your kind understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated. 
 
--    
 
Vào Th 3, 20 thg 4, 2021 vào lúc 21:10 Anna Jannesson <anna.jannesson@riksrevisionen.se> đã viết: 

Dear Colleagues,  

  

I hope you are all well. It was a while since we last had contact and I wanted to reach out to you to follow up on 
how the process of developing the ASEANSAI Strategic Plan is going and also on the activities where you would like 
participation and support from us. According to the action plan there is a meeting planned for April 23 but we have 
not yet hear anything about this, are you still planning to have the meeting this Friday? I understand from my 
meeting with the ASEANSAI Secretariat a while ago that there might be some delays and challenges due to the 
pandemic, which is very understandable.  However, if you have an updated action plan or any other updates about 
the continuing process that you could share, it would be much appreciated as it will help us plan and prepare our 
participation.  

  

Thank you and best regards,  

  

Anna  
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Från: le hoai Thu <thule200585@gmail.com>  
Skickat: den 1 mars 2021 23:41 
Till: Anna Jannesson <anna.jannesson@riksrevisionen.se>; Matilda Jonung <matilda.jonung@riksrevisionen.se>; 
Dag Levin-Sparr <dag.levin-sparr@riksrevisionen.se> 
Kopia: subbagianiaa507@gmail.com; Ami Rahmawati <Ami.Rahmawati@bpk.go.id>; zaanisch@gmail.com; 
ASEANSAI Secretariat <aseansai@bpk.go.id>; Ngoc Nguyen Thi Be <ngoc.ngtb@gmail.com>; Nguyen Thi Be Ngoc 
<ngocntb@sav.gov.vn>; HÀ MINH TUẤN <tuanhm@sav.gov.vn>; Tran Kim Loc <loctk@sav.gov.vn> 
Ämne: Re: Regarding the development of ASEANSAI SP 2022-2025_Survey questionaire 

  

Dear Colleagues, 

First of all, I would like to thank you for all of your enthusiasm and great efforts made to the finalization of our draft 
survey questionnaire for developing the ASEANSAI Strategic Plan 2022 - 2025. After studying your opinions and 
comments along with the SPs of the other regional organization, we have revised and finally came up with the 
latest version of the questionnaire. 

We would like to send you the questionnaire and the most updated action plan for developing the SP for your 
information. 

Once again, thank you for your enormous contributions to this activity and strongly believe that it will provide rich 
information inputs for the next step - the development of the new SP.  

We wish to cooperate even closer with you in the next steps in this SP development course of ASEANSAI to make it 
a great success. 

Thank you, 

  

Vào Th 2, 22 thg 2, 2021 vào lúc 10:29 le hoai Thu <thule200585@gmail.com> đã viết: 

Dear Colleagues, 

Thank you for your suggestions that help us to revise the survey questionnaire for the development of the 
ASEANSAI SP 2022 - 2025. 

We will consider all comments and get back to you soon in this regard, 

Many thanks again and have a nice working day, 

Thu 

  

Vào Th 5, 11 thg 2, 2021 vào lúc 23:51 le hoai Thu <thule200585@gmail.com> đã viết: 

Dear Colleagues, 

According to the revised action plan for developing the Aseansai strategic plan 2022- 2025, we have developed 
the survey questionnaire to seek ideas of Aseansai members in preparation for the new Strategic Plan.  
We would be grateful if you could provide us with your comments and suggestions relating to the questionnaire 
before sending Aseansai members. 
Your response in this regard by 18 Feb 2021 will be greatly appreciated. 



3

Many thanks for your kind assistance and cooperation, 
 

  

--  

 
Best regards, 
--  
Le Thi Hoai Thu, BA 
Official of Multilateral Division 
Department of International Cooperation 
The State Audit Office of Vietnam  
No. 111 - Tran Duy Hung Str. -Cau Giay Dist - Ha Noi - Vietnam 
Tel:  +84 4 6 2 822 137 
Fax: +84 4 6 2 822 159 
Mobile: +84 904 944 777 
Email: vietnamsai@hn.vnn.vn 
Web: http://www.kiemtoannn.gov.vn 

 
 

  

--  

 
Best regards, 
--  
Le Thi Hoai Thu, BA 
Official of Multilateral Division 
Department of International Cooperation 
The State Audit Office of Vietnam  
No. 111 - Tran Duy Hung Str. -Cau Giay Dist - Ha Noi - Vietnam 
Tel:  +84 4 6 2 822 137 
Fax: +84 4 6 2 822 159 
Mobile: +84 904 944 777 
Email: vietnamsai@hn.vnn.vn 
Web: http://www.kiemtoannn.gov.vn 

 
 

  

--  

 
Best regards, 
--  
Le Thi Hoai Thu, BA 
Official of Multilateral Division 
Department of International Cooperation 
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The State Audit Office of Vietnam  
No. 111 - Tran Duy Hung Str. -Cau Giay Dist - Ha Noi - Vietnam 
Tel:  +84 4 6 2 822 137 
Fax: +84 4 6 2 822 159 
Mobile: +84 904 944 777 
Email: vietnamsai@hn.vnn.vn 
Web: http://www.kiemtoannn.gov.vn 

 
 
 
--  
 
Best regards, 
--  
Le Thi Hoai Thu, BA 
Official of Multilateral Division 
Department of International Cooperation 
The State Audit Office of Vietnam  
No. 111 - Tran Duy Hung Str. -Cau Giay Dist - Ha Noi - Vietnam 
Tel:  +84 4 6 2 822 137 
Fax: +84 4 6 2 822 159 
Mobile: +84 904 944 777 
Email: vietnamsai@hn.vnn.vn 
Web: http://www.kiemtoannn.gov.vn 


